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CITY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 
MARCH 14, 2017 – 4:30 P.M. 

 
  
 
The agenda for the March 14, 2017, special meeting of the Oroville City Council was posted on the 
bulletin board at the front of City Hall and on the City of Oroville’s website located at 
www.cityoforoville.org on Friday, March 10, 2017, at 10:15 a.m. 
 
The March 14, 2017 special meeting of the Oroville City Council was called to order by Vice Mayor 
Goodson at 4:31 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL 
 
Present:  Council Members Berry, Del Rosario, Draper, Hatley, Thomson, Vice Mayor 

Goodson,  
Absent:   Mayor Dahlmeier (excused) 
 
Staff Present: 
 
Donald Rust, Assistant City Administrator Ruth Wright, Director of Finance          
Tyson Pardee, IT Manager Karolyn Fairbanks, Treasurer 
Jesse Smith, GIS Specialist Dawn Nevers, Assistant Planner         
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
     
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Council Member Hatley. 
 
 
SPECIAL BUSINESS 
 
1. SURFACE PRO TRAINING  

 
The Council participated in Microsoft Surface Pro tablets training. 
 

2. REVIEW OF THE GOALS AND OBJECTIVES FOR PRELIMINARY ANNUAL BUDGET 
FOR FISCAL YEAR 2017/2018 AND DISCUSSION OF CITY COUNCIL GOALS  

 
 The Council reviewed the goals and objectives for the Preliminary Annual Budget for Fiscal 

Year 2017/2018 and discussed City Council goals to find ways to resolve the current budget 
deficit. (Donald Rust, Assistant City Administrator) 

 
 Ruth Wright, Director of Finance, provided a budget workshop 101 review and a breakdown 

of the preliminary annual budget for Fiscal Year 2017/2018. 
 
 Tosha Levinson posed questions regarding the Fiscal Year 2017/2018 preliminary budget.  
 
 Following discussion, no action was taken and no direction was given.  
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HEARING OF INDIVIDUALS ON NON-AGENDA ITEMS  
 
Trevante Tate spoke in opposition of the homeless population loitering at the Butte County Library. 
 
Bill Bynum provided information regarding community efforts in South Oroville. 
 
Pastor Kevin Thompson commented on twelve (12) blighted properties in South Oroville. 
 
Bill LaGrone, Director of Public Safety, gave a presentation on the Oroville Dam Spillway event. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:07 p.m.  A regular meeting of the Oroville City Council will be held 
on Tuesday, March 21, 2017, at 5:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
              
 Donald Rust, Acting City Clerk   Janet Goodson, Vice Mayor 


